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Ohio National Road Interpretive Signage Project Continues 

Two more Ohio National Road Interpretive 
signs were unveiled since our Spring 2011 
newsletter. The new signs included the 
Ralph Hardesty Stone House, installed in 
Norwich (at left), and Phoneton in Miami 
County. Plan to join us at 3:30 pm at the 
Muskingum County Courthouse on Friday, 
October 21st as we unveil the Zanesville 
and Y-bridge signs. Watch our web site for 
other upcoming unveiling ceremonies. 

Don’t look now, but Christmas is right around the corner! 
Ohio National Road merchandise would make nice and affordable holiday gifts for your friends and 
family. The Historic National Road Yard Sale Cookbooks (Volume I and Volume II: A Second Helping”) 
are just $15 each. ONRA lapel pins are only $5, and the Ohio National Road playing cards are still 
available for a donation of $10 per deck (quantity discounts are offered). You can purchase these 
items online using PayPal or print out an order form from our web site and mail it with your check or 
money order. Contact ONRA Byway Coordinator Melanie Runkel at 937-521-2129 with questions.  

You are cordially invited to attend ONRA’s Annual Meeting which will take place on Tuesday, November 15, 2011 at 
the Spaghetti Warehouse located at 397 W. Broad Street in Columbus. This year we will be having a dinner meeting, so 
make your reservation to meet and eat! Social hour begins at 6:00 pm, and dinner will be served at 7:00 pm. The price of 
$20 includes your choice of one of four entrees, salad, dessert and gratuity. To reserve a seat, fill out the enclosed form and 
mail it with your check payable to ONRA, or visit our web site to make your reservations online. Send the form and payment 
to: Kris Collins c/o Franklin County Engineer, 970 Dublin Road Columbus, OH 43215. Questions? Call (614) 623-9848 or 
email kcollins@franklincountyengineer.org. The deadline for reservations is November 9th. We hope to see you there! 

November 10, 2011 
Symposium Planned 

The Ohio National Road Association is partnering with 
Preservation Ohio and the Ohio Humanities Council to 
hold a one-day conference on Nov. 10th from 10:00am 
until 4:00pm at Station 67, the former Toledo & Ohio 
Central Railroad Depot located at 379 W. Broad Street 
in Columbus. The morning session will feature heritage 
tourism and the use of online marketing for growing an 
engaged support advocate network. In the afternoon, 
ONRA’s Design Handbook will be highlighted as part of a   
Community Preservation Planning Workshop. The event 
is free (lunch available for $15), but reservations are 
required. To reserve a seat for this free and informative 
symposium, visit www.preserveohio.com/fall-conference 
or call Marian Vance at (614) 570-7504 by Nov. 7th. 

Thanks in part to a National Scenic Byways Grant, tourists 
visiting the Travel Information Center off of eastbound I-70 in 
Preble County will soon learn about the National Road—and 
how to find it—when they stop at ONRA’s Interpretive Sign 
kiosk on their way into the facility. 

 Coming soon to the I-70 Rest Stop News! ONRA is pleased to announce that we’re working 
with an Ohio-based company to set up an online store 
with ONRA merchandise. Soon you will be able to buy 
clothing customized with the ONRA logo. Best of all, a 
portion of the proceeds from each sale will come back to 
ONRA! Stay tuned to the ONRA website for updates about 
our online store’s cyber grand opening. 
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Membership Information 

 

You have the opportunity to play an important role in the  
preservation and development of the National Road by  

becoming a Member of the Ohio National Road Association and 
donating to a Special Project, Endowment Fund, or Merchandise 

 

NAME ___________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_________________________________________ 
 

PHONE___________________________________________ 
 

EMAIL ___________________________________________ 
 

HOW DID YOU HEAR ABOUT ONRA?___________________ 

 
 

NEW MEMBERSHIP OR RENEWAL:  
 INDIVIDUAL: $30.00    
 FAMILY: $50.00  
  BUSINESS: $100.00 

 

DONATION AMOUNT TO SPECIAL PROJECT, FUND OR MISC:  
 

 SPECIAL PROJECT            $          
 ENDOWMENT FUND         $   
 COOKBOOK, PIN, CARDS   $                                 

 

TOTAL ENCLOSED: $  
 

Thank you for supporting ONRA! 

SEND FORM AND PAYMENT TO: 
Ohio National Road Association 

c/o Melanie Runkel—Byway Coordinator 
3130 East National Road—Suite 2A 

Springfield, Ohio 45505 
-or- 

 Join, contribute or purchase online at 
www.ohionationalroad.org   
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® 

® 

Follow ONRA on 



 

ONRA 2011 Annual Meeting 

     RESERVATION FORM 
 
Date:  Tuesday, November 15, 2011 
  6 pm social hour 
 7 pm dinner 
Followed by Annual Meeting and Milestone Awards 
 
Location:  The Spaghetti Warehouse Restaurant 

397 West Broad Street, Columbus, OH 43215 
 
Menu: 

Main Dish/Entree (Choice of Grilled Chicken Caesar Salad, 15-layer Lasagna, Fettuccini 
                      Alfredo, or Four-cheese Manicotti) 

  House salad 
  Fresh baked sourdough bread 
  Soft drinks 
  Dessert 

 
Cost (including gratuity): $20 per person (Check payable to: Ohio National Road Association) 

Name of guest(s)  

 
 
Address  
 
  
 
Phone number                                         Email address   
 
 
Entrée (circle one for each guest):  
 
Grilled Chicken Caesar Salad    15-layer Lasagna    Fettuccini Alfredo    Four-cheese Manicotti 
 
Send reservation form (including name(s), address, phone #, Entrée choice for each guest)  
        and your payment to ONRA @ $20/guest to: 
 

        Kris Collins 
        Franklin County Engineer's Office 
        970 Dublin Road 
        Columbus, OH  43215 

RSVP by November 9, 2011 
  
Questions?  Call Kris at 614-623-9848 
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